
From: Brian Martin bmartin@uow.edu.au
Subject: paragraph about Judy Wilyman

Date: 11 May 2015 at 9:55 am
To: John Cunningham john@cunningham.com.au
Cc: Eli Davis-Ross edavis-ross@grillohiggins.com.au

Hi John,

Judging by your response to my email of the 4th, you may not be familiar with the common scholarly 
practice of seeking comments on drafts of selected text before publication, to ensure accuracy. This 
can be considered part of the process of peer review.

            To make the implications clearer for you: I do not intend to publish the paragraph I sent you 
word for word, nor will I publish any of it as part of an article about the mobbing of Judy Wilyman. I 
will take into account your concerns and send you a revised version of the paragraph in due course. It 
will not include the sentence "In two of the messages, he made incorrect and adverse comments about 
Judy's research." I take it from your response that you have no objection to the other sentences.

Regards,

Brian
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